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St Mary’s University College made a commitment in its Equality Scheme to publish the outcome of its screening exercises.  The purpose of 

screening is to identify those policies which are likely to have an impact on equality of opportunity and/or good relations. The policies listed 

below were screened out and do not require an equality impact assessment.  

 

 

Research Strategy No impact and no 
EQIA required 

The research strategy sets out the College priorities in developing a 
research profile within the academic community and producing research that 
informs the learning and teaching of students.  
 

There is no evidence to suggest that the strategy is likely to impact 
negatively on any of the nine equality groups or that the policy does not 
promote equality of opportunity to the nine equality groups. The policy does 
not negatively impact on good relations between people of different religious 
belief, political opinion and/or racial group. 


